
 
195 Montague Street, (3rd Fl) Brooklyn, NY  11201 / (212) 873-6000 

Website: www.twulocal100.org 
 

Working Women’s COMMITTEE 
MEETING NOTICE 

 
 Dear Fellow TWU Sisters (Brothers are also welcome): 
 

The next regular meeting of the Working Women’s Committee will be held at the Transport Workers 
Union Hall, located at the address listed above on: 
 

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
MEETING IS CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
Agenda: 

1. MEETING IS CANCELLED 
 

“STAND AS ONE” 
 

"ANY MEMBER IN BAD STANDING SHALL BE INELIGIBLE TO ATTEND UNION MEETINGS” 
If you change your home address, please contact the General Office at (212) 873-6000 

 
 
 

Anthony Utano 
President 

 
         Earl Phillips    LaTonyaCrisp   Nelson Rivera 
Financial Secretary Treasurer Recording Secretary Administrative Vice President 
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